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2 December 2024  
Year 3 and Year 4 Church Rehearsals and Performances  
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are excited to confirm that Year 3 and Year 4 will be taking part in the Church 
Performance at All Saints Church, this will be taking place on Wednesday 18 December 
2024.  
  
Due to limited space in the church, the maximum number of places that can be booked is 
two per family, this can include a sibling under the age of 3 if they are able to sit on a 
parent's knee. Unfortunately, the Church will not have the capacity for pushchairs.  Paper 
tickets will not be issued however, we will have a list of names at the door on arrival.  
  
Tickets are free of charge and can be booked from Tuesday 3 December at 6pm this will be 
on a first come first served basis, by clicking here.   
  
Parents to arrive at the church for 9.50am, doors will open at 10am, the performance will 
finish approximately 11.15am.   
  
Children can come to school wearing their Christmas Jumpers or tops and festive 
accessories i.e. tinsel. All other uniform must be worn.  
  
Alongside this, learners will also be taking part in a rehearsal at All Saints Church on 
Tuesday 17 December. As learners will be walking to the Church for both the rehearsal and 
the performance, please ensure you have completed the form if you give permission for your 
child to attend, without permission your child will be unable to take part. Deadline for 
completing this form is Monday 16 December. 
  
We look forward to seeing you and enjoying a festive time with the children.  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
Mrs M Preston  
Head of School  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/BU70BQ2v3s

